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Mrs Boswell & Mr Thomas 
Welcome to 


Year 3!





Welcome to Year 3, we hope you have had a lovely time over the summer and are now ready to start the new school year.  As always, we have lots of exciting things planned this term which we hope everyone will enjoy.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email us using the class email address (you can find these on our class webpage).











Homework in Year 3


Children will need to bring their reading book and reading record into school every day.  The expectation is that all children read at home at least 3 times a week and that an adult writes the comment / signs the reading record.  





Spellings will be set on Friday and tested the following Friday.  





Weekly homework will be set on Friday and due in school for Thursday.  Homework will be a section from a Maths book and a section from an English book. We will tell the children which pages each week.  We will mark it together in class on Friday.  Anyone who does not bring in their homework with a suitable reason why may miss minutes from their playtime on Monday.    








PE in Year 3





We will have 2 hours of PE per week.





Children need to come to school wearing their PE kit on their PE day.  Please refer to the school uniform list to ensure your child is in the correct kit.





If children wear earrings they need to cover these with tape for each lesson.  Trainers and not pumps please.





OAK – Tuesday & Thursday


PEAR – Monday & Friday








General Reminders… 


Please remember you may bring your own pencil case to class with your own equipment in it. This must fit inside your tray. Children will be provided with everything that they need should they not have it in their pencil case. 


We will be using the Forest School area from the spring term onwards, so no wellies at the moment please. 








